
The National Childhood Bereavement Project was established to realise the commitments made by Scottish
Ministers to improve support for those who are bereaved during their childhood, as outlined in the Programme

for Government 2016/17. In 2020, we were awarded the contract to deliver this work.



The Project is tasked with carrying out an audit of the existing range of bereavement services available for
infants, children, young people, and young adults under the age of 25 in Scotland. To do this, we have actively

engaged with those who have been bereaved during childhood, the supporting adults in their lives, and the
individuals and organisations working to help them through their grief.



The Project is set to conclude and report its final recommendations to 

Scottish Government at the end of March 2022.



Read the interim report here.
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Our current projects:

https://includem.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/National-Childhood-Bereavement-Interim-Report.pdf

